








Belinda Price -4- December 21, 2016

RESPONSE TO YOUR LETTER DATED OCTOBER 13,2016, REGARDING

RECOMMENDATIONS ON THE PROPOSED ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
DISPOSAL FACILITY AT THE OAK RIDGE RESERVATION

per year of operation). Continuation of the co 1t of a trust fund in the plannii :ventual
implementation for onsite disposal is conti~~-nt upon the ate accepting such ¢ ment.
Regardless of that decision, DOE will be responsible for long-term stewardship of an onsite
facility, either through establishment of a trust fund with the State or independently.

Thank you for your recent recommendations. We will submit your recommendations to the
Assistant Secretary for Environmental Management.

If you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance, please contact Melyssa Noe
at (865) 241-3315 or me at (865) 576-0742.

Sincerely,

/2//5/

+wohn A
Actmg Manager

Enclosure:
Referenced Letter

cc w/enclosure:

Terry Frank, Anderson County Mayor
Jeff Crane, EPA Region 4

Connie Jones, EPA Region 4

Mark Watson, Oak Ridge City Manager
Ron Woody, Roane County Executive
Kristof Czartoryski, TDEC, Oak Ridge
John Owsley, TDEC, Oak Ridge
David Borak, EM-4.32, FORS

Dave Adler, EM-94

Steven Clemons, EM-921

Brian Henry, EM-92

John Mullis, EM-90

Melyssa Noe, EM-942



